
 
 
 
July 1–5, 2022 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in the 2022 Master Bowlers' Association of Canada National 
Championships. 
 
This competition, now in its 53rd year, brings together some of 
Canada’s top 5-pin bowlers to vie for national honours. Spectators 
will surely be impressed by the precision and skill on display throughout this 
tournament. 
 
I would like to congratulate the athletes who have qualified for these championships 
and wish them the best of luck. I am certain that you will come away from this 
experience with fond memories of an exciting competition. I would also like to thank 
the organizers and volunteers who have worked so hard to ensure the success of this 
event, as well as the citizens of Edmonton for their warm hospitality. 
  
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


